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Paul Drinkhall has withdrawn from the Pro Tour Swedish Open which begins in just over a week’s time. The

revised squad is listed below.

The following players have been selected by the ETTA for the Swedish

Open in Stockholm from 19-23 October 2011:

Women: Hannah Hicks and Emily Bates
Men: Andrew Baggaley, Darius Knight, Daniel Reed, Liam Pitchford and Gavin Evans

Coaches: Alan Cooke and Jia Yi Liu
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